
Revised 10/2021 

Writers’ Block Teen Blog Guidelines 

The CCPL Teen Blog is a place for teens to share reviews and opinions about books, 
music, games, and movies. It is also a place to share artwork, creative writing, and more. 

• Students ages 12-18 may contribute.
• Three service hours per blog post will be awarded. If you have a project 

that will require more hours, it is your responsibility to talk that over with 
the blog administrator.

• Service hours will be awarded in May and November. If you need to get a 
record of hours at a different time, it is your responsibility to contact the 
blog administrator to make other arrangements.

• You may post more than one entry per month.
• Posts will be published to the blog on a staggered schedule throughout the 

month.
• A post may not get published in the month you post it but is still in the 

queue and will be published in time.
• A blog post should be at least 200 words long. (exceptions can be made for 

example, poetry, or and engaging review...
• Content should be original work that was done in your spare time.  Student 

Service Learning hours are not earned for schoolwork, and your posts 
should not be copied and pasted from other online sources.

• Please proofread your posts before setting them to pending status.
• If a post remains in draft status for more than 6 months, it will be removed.
• All blog posts will be reviewed by library staff before publication. If there 

are an abundance of mistakes, they will be sent back for revision.

If you have any questions, please visit   http://ccplwritersblock.wordpress.com/about/ 
and fill out the contact form. 


